
I've served as Weigher of Coal for the past two or three years and would be delighted to continue in that 

capacity. 

 

My wife Carole Furr (Carole@furrs.org) has been one of the two Fence Viewers for much longer than 

that, and would also like to continue. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Joel K. 'Jay' Furr 


